
              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       

Year 2 

We will be learning: 

• Addition and Subtraction 

- Adding and Subtracting 1-

digit numbers and 2-digit 

numbers 

- Number bonds to 10 and 20 

• Statistics 

- Charts  

- Pictograms 

 

 

 

This half term in RE we will 

be focusing on Christingle. 

Our big question is How 

does the symbol of light 

help us to understand the 

meaning of Christmas for 

Christians?  

 

 

This half-term  

we are reading:  

This half term we will be reading 
two books, the first book is ‘The 
journey home’.  
This book will include the children 
learning about extinct animals 
which links to their science 
learning. As part of this unit the 
children will be learning about 
persuasive writing. 
 
The second book the children will 
be reading is ‘The great fire of 
London’ which links to our history 
learning. The children will be 
writing a wanted poster.   

Maths 

English 

RE Science History 

We are learning 

about animal 

habitats to 

understand why 

animals choose to 

live in particular 

habitats. 

 

We will be 

learning about 

the Great Fire of 

London. We will 

investigating 

what happened 

during the fire 

and what impact 

it had on London. 

 

We will be 

designing and 

making our own 

chairs. 

 This term in PE we will 

be focusing on dance 

and team building skills.  

We will be focussing on our 

upcoming nativity and also other 

Christmas songs, looking at beat 

and rhythm.  

 

Art /DT 

We will be learning how to 
use cameras and different 
ways to take pictures.  

Computing 

Music 

PE 

Autumn 2  


